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REF NUMBER: IR-01-21-9405

Hannah Baxter
fyi-request-14879-da814af6@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Hannah

| refer to your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request dated 12 March 2021 for
information relating to R581 offences.

You requested:

1. Please supply the number of same or similar infringements for the same offence
[R581 - Used a motor vehicle under 3,500kgs in a prohibited area - Christchurch]
issued between 11 September 2014 and today's date for the strefch of road from
Pound Road-MclLeans Island Road intersection and McArthurs Road, Harewood,
Christchurch.

New Zealand Police is unable to reliably report officer issued offences/infringements in a
specific section of road as the level of location detail recorded varies and is not specific
enough to provide confidence on the accuracy of the offence location.

Police can provide the number of applicable infringement offences with the street name in
question (McLeans Island Road). Since 11 September 2014 to date (24 March 2021)
there have been 40 applicable offences recorded.

Please note that this does not include infringements resolved by Written Traffic Warnings
(WTWs), as the WTW database does not hold street level data in a retrievable form.

| trust that this information is satisfactory in answering your request.

Yours sincerely

-

Superintendent Steve Greally
Director: National Road Policing Centre

Police National Headquarters

180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand.
Telephone: 04 474 9499, Fax: 04 498 7400. www.police.govt.nz

®

/

NEW ZEALAND

POLICE

Ngé& Pirihimana o Aotearoa



